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There are numerous ways to prove one is free from illness or disease.  Treating all fairly and equally, 

particularly where one’s livelihood may be at stake, is of crucial importance.  Arbitrarily choosing one 

method over another is not backed in scientific evidence nor is it fair.  Discrimination is unacceptable.  

Discrimination based in conjecture could be considered an evil; not good policy. 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Talbott 


